
                                                    
C:\Users\E9818134\AppData\Local\Temp\Temp1_01_Celltech_Submission_ready2sign.zip\[TCB] FCC Letter of Authorization 190524.docx 

 Eaton 
Cooper Industries (Electrical) Inc. 
74 – 1833 Coast Meridian Road 
Port Coquitlam BC Canada V3C6G5 

 
 
 
Date: 17 April 2023 
 
 
To: 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Authorization 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Cooper Industries (Electrical) Inc., hereby authorize Ben Hewson or Art Voss at Celltech Labs on our 
behalf, to apply to the Federal Communications Commission on our equipment. Any and all acts carried 
out by Celltech Labs on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own.  
 
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act. We, the applicant, are not 
subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 
USC853a, and no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that 
section. 
 
 
Regards,  
 

 
_______________________________ 
Patrick Ho 
Business Manager 
Mobile Wireless & Embedded Power 
Email: patrickho@eaton.com 
Telephone: +1 (604) 472 4718 
On behalf of: Cooper Industries (Electrical) Inc. 
 

 


